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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

To: Richard Healey (adpce.ad)
Cc: Leslie Allen-Daniel (adpce.ad)
Subject: RE: Malvern AR0022039 CAP 2022 SSO Annual Report

From: Carl Wheatley [mailto:cwheatley@malvernar.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 10:21 AM 
To: Richard Healey (adpce.ad) 
Cc: David Coston; John Davis; Devan Baugh 
Subject: 2022 SSO Annual Report 
 
Mr. Healey, 
 
This is our 2022 SSO annual report as required by ADEQ. The one thing that we have done that is not 
mentioned in the attachments is we spent almost 1 million dollars on pipe bursting, pipe lining, and manhole 
rehabilitation. 
 
If you have any further questions, please call 501-732-0120, or email me. 
 
Carl Wheatley 
Wastewater Superintendent  


